MORMUGAQO PORT TRUST
MEDICAL DEPARTMENT

MD-47(A)/2018/ 355 06.03.2018

CIRCULAR

Circular No. MD-47(A)/2018/3309 dated 09.02.2018, issued earlier towards
discontinuing the practice of claiming re-imbursement for medical treatment taken in

private hospitals on medical emergency grounds has been reviewed.

Henceforth, relaxation will be given to patients with emergency life threatening
conditions like cardiac attack, cerebrovascular, accident, etc. wherein reimbursements
will be considered based on individual circumstances. It is advisable to keep the CMO

informed during the course of admission.

It is once again reiterated that, in all other cases patients should as far as
possible take treatment from MPT Hospital or other government hospitals or

empanelled hospitals of MPT.

This is issued with approval of Competent Authority.
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